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YARROW POINT, WA 98004-1315

Important notice about your CenturyLink service(s)

We appreciate the opportunity to serve you over the last several years. The county recently informed us
that our cable serving your area will be cut due to a road move, which means we're no longer able to
continue as your internet service provider.

Therefore, we have no choice but to disconnect and discontinue your CenturyLink service(s), including
internet access or any other service on or around December 3, 2024. At that time, your accounts with
CenturyLink will be closed without any cancellation fees.

Also, if you have a CenturyLink email account, make sure you save all your emails on your hard drive or
cloud services as the account will not be valid after the disconnection date.

Any other email accounts you may have, such as Gmail, iCloud, or MSN, will not be affected.

Thank you for being a CenturyLink customer.

Sea centurylink.com/IntarnetPolicy for additional network performance information, N-23-311



